
Sent: Friday, 19 March 2004 3:28 PM
To: FTA, Committee (SEN); Committee, Treaties (REPS)
Subject: Sub12

I believe that Australia should not undertake the Free
Trade Agreement currently being considered with the
USA. What we need is fair and equitable trade the
world over. This deal is wrong and not in Australias
best interests in any way. Please stop it.
Yours sincerely
Jane Brownrigg
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